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----- Forwarded message from anne_marie.bates.stambridgepc1@dsl.pipex.com 
----- 

Date: Wed, 08 Mar 2006 15:15:36 +0000 
From: anne_marie.bates.stambridgepc1@dsl.pipex.com 

Reply-To: anne_marie.bates.stambridgepc1@dsl.pipex.com 
Subject: Cherry Tree PH, Stambridge Road - 06/00086/FUL 

To: Planning RDC <planning.applications@rochford.gov.uk> 
 
Dear Sophie 
 
Stambridge Parish Council objects to the application made by Enterprise 
Inns PLC 
for conversion of an outbuilding to form 5 letting bedrooms and maids 
store 
under the Parish Council Policy to oppose to any tourist development. 
 
The only exception the Parish Council would consider would be the 
conversion of 
redundant farm buildings allowed under the RDC planning policy. 
There appears to be no evidence with the documentation provided that the 
owner 
has sought for the redundant farm buildings to be used as 
agricultural/light 
industrial uses. 
If this isn't the case then please can you advise us so we can comment 
further. 
 
Thank you and Regards 
Anne-Marie Bates 
Stambridge Parish Council 
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